
Texoma Women’s Golf Association 

Annual Planning Meeting 

January 07, 2019 

Firewheel Golf Club 

 

Call to Order – Margie Storey – 10:42 am 

Attendees: 

Donna Hudson – Tanglewood – Rep, Barbara Hartline – Tanglewood – Secretary, Tommie Sue Turner – 
Legacy Ridge – Vice President, Brenda King – Oak Hollow, Elizabeth Arterberry – Westridge – Rep, Mary 
Kay Mayes – Tanglewood – Treasurer, Judy Baker – Tanglewood – Tournament Chair, Margie Storey – 
Firewheel – President, Lorraine Barletta – Lake Kiowa – Rep, Susan Rogers – Oak Hollow – Rep, JoAnn 
Wooters – Oak Hollow, Cindy Carroll – Webb Hill – Rep, Victoria Mauser – Watters Creek – Rep, Joyce 
Horton – Watters Creek 

 

Judy Baker addressed Bylaws and proposed changes procedures. 

 

Article VI – Tournament 

Section 5. Each individual must send in her entry fee, including name, the name of her 
home club and handicap index to the host club representative.  Entries can be mailed as soon 
as the information is posted.  Cancellations and entry deadline is four (4) seven (7) days before 
the tournament. 

Susan Rogers made a motion to amend Article VI, Section 5 (above), seconded by Tommy Sue Turner.  
Motion passed unanimously. 

Reps were asked to review the Yearbook and submit suggestions for any changes by March 15th. After 
this date, the 2019 Yearbook will be published and ready for distribution by April 25th. 

 

Firewheel Assistant Golf Pro Andrew explained new 2019 rules changes. 

 

Due to excess funds in the TWGA treasury from the inability to hold the Gold Tournament for 2018, a 
motion was made by Barbara Hartline and seconded by Tommie Sue Turner for the 2019 Gold 
Tournament ONLY to pay 4 places, gross and net in each flight instead of 3 places.   Motion passed 
unanimously. 

 



Judy Baker passed around the Thank You note received from the Saint John Rescue Team in Saint John, 
U.S. Virgin Islands, to whom TWGA sent a donation in memory of Sheila Coles husband, Mark. 

 

2019 Tentative Play Dates: 

April 25th – Thursday - Firewheel 

May 23rd  -- Thursday – Webb Hill 

June 19th  – Wednesday – Lake Kiowa  

July 15th  – Monday – Tanglewood 

August 26th – Monday – Westridge ?? 

September 19th – Thursday – Firewheel or September 17th – Tuesday – Watters Creek 

October 15th - Tuesday – Oak Hollow – Gold 

 

NEW REPS: 

Lorraine Barletta – Lake Kiowa and Elizabeth Arterberry - Westridge 

 

OUTREACH –  

Hurricane Creek - can join any time in the year - JoAnn Wooters will contact Billie Kendrick to encourage 
them to consider joining. 

Heritage Ranch - can join any time in the year…please contact if you know them. 

 

Mary Kay Mayes made the motion to leave the annual dues at $35/year and was seconded by Susan 
Rogers.  Passed unanimously.  If any Reps have their checks today, please give them to Mary Kay Mayes.  
Otherwise please mail as soon as possible. 

 

Motion was made by Barbara Hartline and seconded by Mary Kay Mayes to adjourn.  Meeting 
Adjourned 12:10 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Barbara Hartline, Secretary 


